
 

Verdi EcoSchool Parent Votes 

 

Parent Vote Procedure 

Under each item brought to parent vote please enter your child’s first initial and last name under 
either​ “Yea” (in favor of) or ”Nay” (against) to record your vote. Each family is entitled to one vote. 
Families with more than one child enrolled also receive one vote. 

Thank you for being an active member of the Verdi EcoSchool community. 

October 2017 parent meeting items brought to vote: 

Proposal​: New homeschool/flex day families to agree to yearly contract/commitment and payment of 
a full year tuition. 

Recent withdrawals of homeschool/flex day families have made stable revenue projections difficult, 
impacting EcoSchool’s ability to plan for and pay supplemental staff. Homeschool/flex day families have 
been given the ability to “pay as they go”, making payments for targeted instruction months with 
intensive months being optional. The inconsistency that resulted with this policy is not sustainable for 
our school and interferes with staff’s ability to create meaningful programmatic experiences for our 
students when homeschool/flex day families do not attend even targeted instruction months or fail to 
notify the school of their withdrawal. We propose that the homeschool/flex day tuition be made payable 
over the course of a year regardless of attendance. 
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VOTE 

YEA 

G. Verdi 

H. Aumson 

V. Sinar 

J. Starr 

N. Martin 

L. Kerr 

I.McMillin 

C. DeLisle 

NAY 

Proposal​: During November’s Coding Intensive (and December Targeted Instruction) STEAM Fridays 
to take place at either The Brevard Zoo or Highland House. 

Our arrangement with the Foosaner Education Center for STEAM Fridays ends at the close of October and 
one of our most exciting partners, The Brevard Zoo, has offered our school the use of their facilities on 
Fridays in November and December. This partnership requires that all of our families hold an existing 
Brevard Zoo Family Membership or be willing to purchase one at a cost of $129. Part of the day would be 
led by the Brevard Zoo’s own education team and the remaining part of the day would be led by Ms. 
Valerie and Ms. Denise. If we choose this option pick up and drop off would be at the zoo facility in Viera. 
There are families who have expressed an interest in carpooling for convenience. These arrangements 
would not be facilitated by the Verdi EcoSchool. If your vote is NAY with exceptions, please let us know 
what your thoughts are on this vote. There may be more we can do to make this arrangement work for 
all of our families. 

If we choose/vote not to utilize facilities at The Brevard Zoo, STEAM Fridays would take place at Highland 
House. 

VOTE 

YEA 

G. Verdi 

H. Aumson 

V. Sinar  
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J. Starr 

Mihaela A. Telecan 

Luiz M. Massa 

N. Martin 

L. Kerr 

C. DeLisle 

I.McMillin (abstention - Tu/Th - family) 

NAY ​(I have more I’d like to say about this.) 

NAY (Not interested in zoo programs) 
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